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Hospice of Salina and Salina Regional Health Center provide  

free workbooks in observance of National Healthcare Decisions Day  

(April 15, 2022) – National Healthcare Decisions Day is observed annually on April 16 and is aimed at 

increasing the number of Americans who have completed an advance directive – also known as a living 

will. In recognition of the day, Hospice of Salina is providing free copies of a workbook called Five 

Wishes to the public to help guide people and their loved ones having discussions about the choices 

that should be made if a serious health condition arises. Call Hospice of Salina at 785-825-1717 to have 

a free copy of Five Wishes mailed to you. 

  “Completing an advance directive is a gift people can give to their loved ones,” said Rebecca 

Hansen, Hospice of Salina Clinic Manager. “Having clear goals when faced with a medical crisis eases 

some of the anxiety families experience.  

  “Families don’t have to guess what their loved one would want them to do if advance 

directives are already formed,” Hansen said. “It reduces guilt and can bring comfort to families 

knowing they honored their loved ones wishes.” 

  For more information on advance directives, or to have a speaker from Hospice of Salina 

present information to your group on the topic, call Hospice of Salina at 785-825-1717. 
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Photo: Representatives from Hospice of Salina were on hand at Salina Regional Health Center’s 

cafeteria over the lunch hour Friday providing information on advance directives to hospital visitors 

and staff. 
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